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Renae Butler

From: Glavine, Paul <Paul.Glavine@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Sent: September 28, 2022 3:51 PM
To: Renae Butler
Cc: Bungay, Kerry; Lewis, Sky Ann; Corbett, Frank
Subject: RE: Lobster FIP Question

Hi Renae, 
Yes, that is my understanding. 
 
Paul  
 
Paul Glavine 
Senior Policy and Economic Analyst 
DFO, NL Region 
Cell: (709) 765-4842 
 

From: Renae Butler <rbutler@seafoodproducers.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 11:09 AM 
To: Glavine, Paul <Paul.Glavine@dfo-mpo.gc.ca> 
Subject: Lobster FIP Question 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
Under the action items for our Lobster FIP for ‘qualify other lobster removals outside of standard reporting system’ and 
‘verify SARA (ETP) species information reporting’, we have updated our FIP to say that DFO Regional Conservation and 
Protection have given increased priority to logbook reporting and catch verification in 2022-2023, as well as logbook 
reporting should also include any catch of SARA species? Can you confirm that to be case? 
 
Thanks, 
Renae 
 
Renae Butler • Programs & Research Officer 
Association of Seafood Producers  
10 Fort William  Place • Suite 103, Baine Johnston Building • St. John’s, NL • A1C 1K4 • CANADA 
Tel: (709) 726-3730 • Fax: (709) 726-3731 • www.seafoodproducers.org 
 


